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743 Horizon Court
Suite 202
Grand Junction, Colorado 51506
Telephone: (303) 243.5800

CERTIFIED P126 713 426
August 25, 1989

Mr. Ramon E. Hall, Director
Uranium Recovery Field Office
Region IV

U.8. Nuclear Regvlatory Commission
P.O. Box 25325

Denver, Colorado 80225

Re: Source Material License SUA-917,
Docket No. 40-3453, Amendment
Request ~ Predictive Analysis for
Radon Emissions

Dear Mr. dall:

In accordance with your request of July 7, 1989 requesting
predictive analysis to lower radon emissions, enclosed is our
check in the amount of $150.00 for the subject amendment request.
The corrective action plan was submitted by Canonie Environmental
Sei1vices on August 16, 1989,

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.
Sincerely,
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Richard E. Blubaugh
Regulatory Affairs Manager
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